
· scAPPOCSE 
· U!u:gtt~ 

Notice 
The City of Scappoose Public Works and the Oregon Department of 

Transportation will be working together on a joint Road Improvement Project. 

This Project will be to remove the bumps in the asphalt where it meets the 

concrete portions of Highway 30. Locations identified for repair are at the 

intersections of Highway 30 and NW Laurel St., NW Watts St., SW Hall St., JP West 

Rd., SW Maple St., SW Walnut St. and across Highway 30 near the intersection of 

NW Laurel Street. 

Traffic control necessary for this type of work will require temporary closure of 

the side streets to be repaired and temporary lane closures on Highway 30. No 

more than two side streets will be closed at any one time and closures should 

only last approximately one to two hours each. 

The Project is scheduled to begin on Thursday, October 24th and be complete by 

the end of day Friday, October 25th 2019. If necessary, this Project may extend an 

additional day. 

For questions or concerns, please contact Scappoose Public Works at (503} 543-

7146. We apologize for any inconvenience. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Scappoose Public Works 

City of Scappoose 33568 E Columbia Avenue Scappoose Oregon 97056 503-543-7146 Fax 

503-543-7182 
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